
 
Germany, the World Health Organization, and United Kingdom would like to invite you to  

a discussion on 

"Linkages between Violence against Women and 
Health" 

The meeting will take place on 
 

Wednesday, 6th of March 2013, 12.50 pm – 2.30 pm  
 

at the German House, 2nd Floor 
871 United Nations Plaza 

First Avenue at 49th Street, New York 
 

Program 
 
Welcoming remarks  Ambassador Dr. Peter Wittig, Permanent Representative of Germany 

to the United Nations 
Panel  
 

 Ms. Claudia Garcia-Moreno, Team Leader for Sexual Health, Gender, Reproductive 
 Rights and Adolescence, World Health Organization

Overview of the Prevalence and Health Consequences Worldwide 

 Ms. Charlotte Watts, Head of the Gender Violence and Health Centre at the London 
 School of Hygiene and Tropical Medicine 

What works for prevention? 

 Ms. Nicole Zündorf-Hinte, Advisor, Division „Protecting Women from Violence”, Federal 
 Ministry for Family Affairs, Senior Citizens, Women and Youth, Germany 

MIGG - Medical Intervention Project Against Violence 

 Ms. Helene Reardon-Bond, Head of Policy, Home Office, Government Equalities 
 Office, United Kingdom

Tackling violence against women and girls – from a health perspective 

Chairwoman   Ms. Renate Augstein, Director-General for Gender Equality Federal 
Ministry for Family Affairs, Senior Citizens, Women and Youth, 
Germany 

Discussion 
 

Light lunch will be served. 
 

We sincerely hope that you will be able to join us and look forward to your participation. 
Please kindly RSVP by March 5th to Ms. Anke Januszkiewicz  

pol-s2-vn@newy.auswaertiges-amt.de; Tel. (212) 940 0440. 

 


